Additional information for items on the consent agenda:  Copier and lease agreements. 

In working with our purchasing agent, we are starting the process to obtaining information from vendors who could provide the best pricing for our entire district involving items such as copiers and postage equipment. Our schools are at different stages within their individual lease agreements for copiers and postage equipment, so we are working on establishing a baseline to start the renewal cycle with a common vendor.  
We have schools that need their equipment for this upcoming school year that are on the consent agenda, and we recommend moving forward with those requests as it will take time to phase everyone into using one common vendor.  We will work to  establish a timeline as to when a school will have to go with the company that has been chosen to provide the best services , and this will take some time to complete. 
